
The Polar Express™ 2025 Charity Train Application
for Arizona-based non-profit organizations 

A completed ticket application form must be submitted by each NPO by September 29, 
2025.. 

Organization Name:   

Primary Contact Name:  

Mailing address:  

City:   State:   Arizona     Zip:  

Phone:   E-mail:  

Number of tickets requested on The Polar Express (maximum of 50, including caregivers): ____ 

NPO mission: 

Audience/people served: 

In 500 words or less, please explain why your organization desires tickets aboard The Polar Express 
Charity Train. Attach additional pages as necessary. 

By September 29, 2025

Mail completed application 
to: Marie Otero, Ops Admin
Grand Canyon Railway 
233 N. Grand Canyon Blvd.  
Williams, AZ 86046  

- OR - Email completed application 
to: Marie Otero, Ops Admin
motero@xanterra.com

By October 13, 2025, The Polar Express committee will review all applications and award tickets. 
All applicants will be notified once selections have been made. Award letters will contain additional 
details, instructions and a property map. 

Charity Train tickets may only be used for The Polar Express at 7:30pm, Friday, November 7, 
2025. Charities awarded must be end-users of the tickets provided. Charity Train tickets may 
not be used for raffles, auctions, giveaways or similar fundraising or promotional events.  

Please call Marie at 928-635-4010 x1029 with any questions. 
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